Corporation of the Township of Burpee and Mills
Special Council Meeting
March 16, 2017	

The Corporation of the Township of Burpee and Mills Council met for the special council meeting with Reeve, Ken Noland and Councillors, P.A. Palonen, Art F. Hayden and Wayne L. Bailey in attendance. Assessor Hal Love and MPAC representatives were also in attendance.

Council had requested a meeting with MPAC regarding the reassessment of farmland and its subsequent increase in value.

MPAC provided a power point presentation illustrating the legislated methodology used in the assessment of farmland across Ontario. They also explained that using this methodology limited the amount of farm sales they could use in their reassessment for the Manitoulin area.

Council members had questions to try and reach an understanding of why the farm land assessments are higher than the properties are worth. MPAC explained that the process they had to use was legislated and it produced the assessment values they applied to the farmland properties. 
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